Roberts Elementary
SDMC Meeting
March 23, 2017

SDMC Meeting Agenda

* SPARK Update

* Conservation of Paper
* Uniforms

Safety Update
* Parking Lot Gate

SDMC Meeting Minutes

Members Present: Teneika Punch, Denae Boston, Cathy Reyes, Kayla Punch, Genevieve
McCann, Carol Rivers-lbrahim, Aliya Walji, Catherine Ruff, Trealla Epps, Jennifer Moore,
Vanessa Engel

Meeting called to Order at 3:50 p.m.

SPARK Update
* Original date for dedication was April 8. Has been postponed to April 22 due to
concrete pour.
* Approximately 30-minute ceremony. Will have snacks afterward.
* Vaquero equipment piece is still tethered. Will be released next week. This piece is
designed for four seated students.

Conservation of Paper
* We are using 60 boxes of paper (10 reams per box) per month. Cost = about
S4000/month
* Need to examine our paper intake: worksheets, homework packets, etc.
* Third grade has made many copies of Go Math. Can the district provide student
workbooks? Epps to research.



Papers being sent home: some papers could be sent as email and parents could print
(ex: optional STAAR packet, learning activities to-do-at home letter). Parents without
email/printing capabilities could request/receive paper copy.

Teachers can be conscientious sharing copies with team: send scans and pdf and
teachers decide what they want to print.

Tuesday Folder: have made efforts by not duplicating papers with siblings. Consider
informational-only papers being sent via email as attachment. Handful of paper copies
could be kept at Reception.

Student Uniforms

The need for a more uniform and appropriate appearance for our student body.
Counterpoint: Not having a uniform allows students to express themselves.

We will start with establishing guidelines for appropriate clothing. If students come to
school out of compliance, will be sent to Nurse’s office to get appropriate attire.

Shirt suggestion: no spaghetti strap, no tank top, no halter top, no midriffs

Shoes suggestions: no Crocs, no flip-flops

Skirt/Dress/Shorts suggestion: must be no shorter than the length of fingertips at sides
Headwear: No hats or hoodies in the building.

Teachers will ask their teams for feedback.

Recapture Vote

Up for vote again on Saturday, May 6. Now we have to determine how to finance the
recapture: detach property or pay the balance due.

SAFETY UPDATE:
Parking Lot Gate

Will be repaired again early next week.

Meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.



